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July 2013

Dear Friend,

It is my privilege to recommend God’s Way Services, the counseling ministry of Dr. Paul
McLaughlin. Paul joined my pastoral staff as a counselor. He has been trained to offer Biblical
counseling to people in multiple areas of conflict and crisis. The reports | received back from those Paul

counseled were always positive and encouraging.

May | encourage you to take advantage of the ministry and counseling of Dr. Paul McLaughlin.

For Him,

A~

Dr. Mark Campbell
Executive Director
National Center for Life and Liberty




